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Greetings Griffin Families, 

 t's hard to believe we're already entering our second month of the 2024-

2025 school year. Thank you for helping make the first three weeks a 

success! We appreciate your partnership, patience and cooperation. 
Together we can achieve success.  

We completed  our iReady diagnostic 1 in both Reading and Math. The next diagnostic will 

be in December. I Ready is now opened for students to work on their individualized 

pathway. It is NOT recommended for students to do more than 50 minutes a week in each 
subject area. Most students complete their minutes at school. Below is where our 

students are presently in Math. We will do a comparison in December.  

 

Please encourage your child/children to read daily for at least 20 minutes a day. Students 
can log their books on Beanstack, which is on the Clever App. To date we only have a few 

students logging books. If students are in KG/1st – parents can log the books for the 
students. Research indicates  that daily reading for students significantly improves their 

reading comprehension, academic performance and cognitive development. It also 

expands vocabulary and language understanding.  

 

http://mommysnippets.com/nick-cf-book-drive-donation/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/


WEEK AT A GLANCE 

Days of the week Upcoming Events Time  
MONDAY No School  
TUESDAY    
WEDNESDAY  MATH - Progress Monitoring Assessment– 

Grades 3-5 
  

THURSDAY MATH - Progress Monitoring Assessment 1- 
Special Program - Grades 3-5 

 

FRIDAY   

 

Upcoming Event: Picture Day 9/6/2024 

With Sincere Gratitude, 

Principal Jones 

 

 

 

 


